
MINUTES OF THE OCTOBER 9, 2009 BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S EMERGENCY 
MEETING 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman David Canada, Selectmen Bruno Federico and Tim 
Copeland, and Town Administrator Paul Deschaine. 
 
The meeting opened at 7:32 PM.   
 
Mr. Federico moved to go into non-public session to discuss a matter of personnel.  Mr. 
Copeland seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.  At 8:40 PM, Mr. Federico moved to 
come out of non-public session, to seal the minutes and to adjourn.  Mr. Copeland seconded the 
motion, which passed unanimously.   
 
The emergency nature of the meeting was caused by the unexpected announcement of Acting 
Police Chief Richard Gendron’s intention to retire on December 1, 2009.  The Board had voted 
to accept his resignation with regret. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,    Reviewed By, 
 
 
Norma Corrow     Paul Deschaine 
Recording Secretary     Town Administrator   


